
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our all new healthy tuck shop, ‘Snack Shack.’ 

At St Augustine of Canterbury, we promote healthy eating and encourage all children 

to eat their daily intake of fruit and vegetables. Starting from Monday 20th June 

2022, we will be offering a wide variety of healthy, nutritious snacks and drinks for the 

children to enjoy. 

For the junior children, the selection of snacks will be on sale every day during break 

time in the junior area at our ‘snack shack’ shop.  

Prices for snacks and drinks will vary up to a maximum of 50p. If you would like to 

make a purchase, please send in the correct money in change as we cannot accept 

notes. 

See our below price list for snacks and drinks. 

Item Price 

Kellogg’s Fruit Winders 50p 

Fruit Factory Fruit Stars 50p 

Soreen Malt Loaf 40p 

Banana Bites 50p 

Raisins 20p 

Apple Juice Cartoons 50p 

Orange Juice Cartoons 50p 

Bear Yoyos 50p  

 

We hope to see you on Monday 20th June 2022. 

Kind Regards, 

Year 5 

Young Enterprise.  


